
Appointment of Non-Executive Director
of SFC

     The Government announced today (July 19) that the Financial Secretary,
Mr Paul Chan, under the authority delegated by the Chief Executive under the
Securities and Futures Ordinance (Cap. 571), has re-appointed Mr Lester
Garson Huang as a Non-Executive Director of the Securities and Futures
Commission (SFC). The new two-year term of Mr Huang will begin on November
15, 2019. 
 
     Mr Huang is the Managing Partner and the Co-Chairman of P C Woo & Co,
Solicitors. 
 
     Mr Chan said, "Mr Lester Huang has provided valuable advice and guidance
to the SFC during his tenure. I look forward to his continued support for the
work of the SFC."
    
     The SFC is chaired by Mr Tim Lui Tim-leung. Other serving Non-Executive
Directors are Mr Clement Chan Kam-wing, Ms Agnes Chan Sui-kuen, Mr Edward
Cheng Wai-sun, Mr James C Lin, Mr Nicky Lo Kar-chun and Dr William Wong Ming-
fung.
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